
Happy New Year and Tamils’ wish
Go around the world and ask the Tamils
what is their need now. They will say that
they need Vigneswaran-Ponnampalam's
joint leadership.

NEW YORK CITY, NEW YORK, USA,
December 31, 2019 /
EINPresswire.com/ -- Happy New Year
and Tamils’ wish

We want to wish for a happy, healthy
and prosperous year to our readers
and the Tamils in the northeast and the
rest of the world.

For the last last ten years, Tamil
leadership enjoyed the perks given by
Sri Lanka and forgot about the promise
that they gave to the Tamils in their election manifesto.

The Tamil leadership weakened the Tamils and made the Tamils to lose their bargaining power.
Their approach never brought any resolution or benefit for the Tamils.

It is time for the current elected leaders to go home and for different leaders to take control of
the Tamils' political effort.

Therefore we wish to form a new leadership. Gajendrakumar Ponnampalam is a strong Tamil
nationalist. We saw his action during the 13 points request from the presidential candidates.

It shows that Mr. Gajendrakumar is very knowledgeable and brave concerning the Tamils’
political future.

Former Chief justice and chief minister of the northern provincial council Mr. Vigneswaran's
knowledge of our history and communication skills are also very important. He will be able to
help explain to the world why Tamils need protection and self-rule.

Therefore our wish is that the two Tamil leaders should join together and take control of the
Tamils’ future.

Go around the world and ask the Tamils what is their need now. Also travel around the North-
east and ask the Tamils. They will say that they need Vigneswaran-Ponnampalam's joint
leadership.

Let us pray to make our dream come true

Thank you,

Tamils Diaspora News

http://www.einpresswire.com


Editor
Tamil Diaspora News
+19149801811
email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact
the company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable
to assist you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.
© 1995-2020 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/2766410
http://www.einpresswire.com/

